
Department of Social Science 

Foundations TA Workshop #7 

 
As we approach the end of the year, this workshop provides TAs within the Social Sciences with 
a platform to share their experiences—both good and bad—so that together we can reflect on 
teaching and learning in a conversational setting. We will discuss different approaches to lesson 
planning, ways to obtain constructive feedback from students, and ways to think about one's 
teaching philosophy in relation to both Course Directors and students. 

 
Facilitator: Sean Steele, Teaching Commons Tutor 

12:30-2, Thursday March 21, S701 Ross.  
While all TAs are welcome to join us, only NEW first time Foundations TAs attending this 

session will be paid one hour compensation at the CUPE overload rate. You can be paid up to 7 
hrs total for attending approved workshops. Please RSVP socsci@yorku.ca.                                                   
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